
SAFE MINISTRY UPDATE
📌 Reminder – VNPC (Criminal Check) ID Requirements 

When you submit your VNPC application, make sure to include THREE (3) types of ID:

1 Commencement document (e.g. passport (current) / birth certificate)
1 Primary document (e.g. driver's licence)
1 Secondary document (e.g. Medicare card / government issued ID card)

📝 You can find a list of acceptable ID types on Page 2 of the application form.

🔄 Important note: If you're using your birth certificate but your last name has changed, you’ll also need to provide 

a marriage or change-of-name certificate issued by the Registrar to match your ID documents.

💡 Easiest option? Submit copies of your current passport, driver’s licence, and Medicare card - it’s simple and 

usually covers all the requirements.

🌿 Opening Discussion Prompt for Parish Councils - Tips for Safe Ministry agenda item

In accordance with Policy 40 Safe Ministry and Professional Standards Framework, Safe Ministry is to be a standing 

agenda item at every parish council meeting.  Every month, we will provide a question for Parish Council to consider 

at their next meeting to facilitate discussion around Safe Ministry practices and processes. 

This month’s question invites us to celebrate those already championing Safe Ministry and to consider how we can 

build a network of support: Who are our Safe Ministry champions in the parish who can mentor and support 
others to meet their Safe Ministry requirements?

Whilst the Safe Ministry Team are always here to help, who else is available in your parish to support and encourage 

volunteers with the forms and training.  

Homelessness Week is held annually across the nation to raise awareness of people 
experiencing homelessness. 

Donate or volunteer with Anglicare WA to keep their homelessness support services open.

Contact Anglicare WA Adult Housing and Homelessness service for assistance.

Support and Services -  Call: 1300 11 44 46 Email: info@anglicarewa.org.au

The Anglicare WA team can help: Monday -Friday - 8.30am-4.30pm
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CONTACT US Amanda Badenhorst - Safe Ministry Services Officer

08 9425 7222 | screenings@perth.anglican.org 

Yvonne Hunt - Safe Ministry Services Co-ordinator 
08 9425 7229 | screenings@perth.anglican.org

Davina Goldthorpe - Safe Ministry Services Manager 

08 9425 7203 | safeministry@perth.anglican.org
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